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JOB POSTING 

OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 

SUMMER MECHANIC INTERNSHIP  

The Genesee County Road Commission (GCRC), Flint, MI, is pleased to announce its 

paid Mechanics Internship Program and invite interested applicants to apply. Resumes are 

being accepted for a Mechanic Intern position from May to September.  Under the 

direction of the Fleet Maintenance Supervisor, the Mechanic Intern will be required to 

perform a range of duties and responsibilities that can differ daily depending on the jobs 

that the supervisor assigns.  The jobs may include but are not limited to routine 

maintenance work, minor repair work, or specialized repairs.  As the mechanic intern, 

you will work alone or assist our experienced mechanics to learn repair techniques and 

operate machinery and tools to repair components. 

 

Ideal applicants are individuals pursuing a degree or certificate or have recently 

completed an auto mechanics program from a college or technical school and are 

interested in gaining hands-on automotive and diesel services work experience. 

 

Applicants should possess good problem-solving and troubleshooting skills, be able to 

operate machinery and tools with good hand/eye coordination, have a strong 

understanding of mechanics, and be attentive to detail.  They should also have practical 

knowledge of vehicle diagnostic equipment.  They should perform duties that require 

physical fitness and stamina to stoop, crawl, work while lying down, and lift heavy 

machinery.  Applicants must be able to receive directions and be willing to learn on the 

job.   

 

Must possess a High School Diploma / GED and a valid Michigan Driver’s License.  The 

pay rate is $17.00 / hr. with no benefits.  Applicants should email their resumes to 

mpearson@gcrc.org or mail resumes to:  Monica Pearson, Genesee County Road 

Commission, 211 W. Oakley St., Flint, MI 48503.  GCRC will accept resumes thru 

Thursday, May 2, 2024.  EOE. 
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